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Executive Vice President, Nuclear Operations
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
301 Plainfield Road
Syracuse, New York 13212
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Dear Mr. Burkhardt:

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF EXEMPTION RE(UEST (TAC NO. 69563)

By letter dated September 1, 1988, Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation (the
licensee) requested a limited exemption for Nine Mile Point Unit 2 from the
requirements set forth, in 10 CFR 21.31 for the procurement of replacement
parts for the drywe11 and diesel exhaust vacuum, relief valves from GPE

Controls of Morton Grove, Illinois.

By letter dated June 27, 1989, the licensee requested to withdraw the exemption
request. The staff accepts the withdrawal. All action with respect to
TAC No. 69563 is considered complete.

S incere ly,

Original signed by

cc: See next page

f WITHDRAWAL TAC 69563j

Marylee M. Slosson, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-l
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
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t UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Jaly 12, 1989

Docket No. 50-410

Mr. Lawrence Burkhardt, III,
Executive Vice President, Nuclear Operations
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
301 Plainfield Road
Syracuse, New York 13212

Dear Mr. Burkhardt:

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF EXEMPTIOI'I RE(UEST (TAC NO. 69563)

By letter dated September I, 1988, Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation (the
licen'see) requested a limited exemption for Nine Mile Point Unit 2 from the
requirements set forth in 10 CFR 21.31 for the procurement of replacement
parts for the drywell and diesel exhaust vacuum relief valves from GPE

Controls of Morton Grove, Illinois.

By letter dated June 27, 1989, the licensee requested to withdraw the exemption
request. The staff accepts the withdrawal. All action with respect to
TAC No. 69563 is considered complete.

S incerely,

cc: See next page

fYj
Marylee M. Slosson, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
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